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Hi,

The Commissioner is content with the interim appointment, under Section 3.3 of
the Governance Code, of John Shakeshaft as the Chair of the Museum of the
Home. This is until 15 August 2022, or until a substantive chair is in place,
whichever is sooner. Best of luck with concluding the current competition.

If you can let us know when this appointment is announced then we can follow up
with our usual reporting on the OCPA website.

Best wishes,
Gabrielle Bourke


